
From: Cunningham, Randall
To: "trop62@hotmail.com"; "vincerecyclingempire@yahoo.com"; "empirerecycling@hotmail.com"; Eldredge, Susan F.
Cc: DePradine, Gloria-Jean
Subject: CLOSURE COST ESTIMATE 2018 - EMPIRE TIRE Approval
Date: Friday, March 09, 2018 2:24:00 PM
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Mr. Contestabile,
 
I have reviewed the document ‘Closure Cost Estimating Form for Solid Waste Facilities’ dated 3/8/18
for the subject facility, received 3/9/18.  Your facility correctly used the inflation adjustment factor of
1.013 to calculate a closure cost estimate of $46,837.40.  The closure cost estimate is approved by
the Department.
 
The documentation to demonstrate financial assurance must be sent to Susan Eldredge, FDEP Solid
Waste Section, MS-4548, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
 
If you have any questions regarding this email, please give me a call at 407-897-4152.  You may
contact Ms. Eldredge for any questions you have about documentation to demonstrate financial
assurance at 850-245-8740 or Susan.F.Eldredge@dep.state.fl.us.
 
Thanks,
Randall Cunningham
DEP Central District
 
 
 

Randall Cunningham
Wastewater and Stormwater Permitting
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District - Orlando
Randall.Cunningham@dep.state.fl.us 
Office: 407-897-4152

 

 
Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed
to providing efficient, consistent and quality service to the citizens of Florida. In keeping with these
objectives, we are pleased to announce ongoing improvements to our permitting process by
standardizing and simplifying our documents. Last fall, the Department began issuing permitting
correspondence that is formatted consistently throughout all programs. Although you may receive
documents that look slightly different from past correspondence, please be assured that the content
continues to be driven by applicable Rules and Statutes. As always, if you have any questions, please
contact your local Department office.
 

From: Mark Durham <trop62@hotmail.com> 
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Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 11:54 AM
To: Mark Durham <trop62@hotmail.com>; Vincent Contestabile
<vincerecyclingempire@yahoo.com>; Clifton J Mcfadden ESQUIRE <empirerecycling@hotmail.com>;
Eldredge, Susan F. <Susan.F.Eldredge@dep.state.fl.us>; dep_cd@state.fl.us; Parker, Wanda
<Wanda.Parker@dep.state.fl.us>; DePradine, Gloria-Jean <GloriaJean.Depradine@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: CLOSURE COST ESTIMATE 2018 - EMPIRE TIRE
 

  Greetings ,

 

Attached please find 2018 Closure Cost  Estimate Form for 2018 .

If everything meets your approval please email approval letter so the Letter of Credit can be
updated .

 

Thanks ,

 

Vince

Empire Tire

trop62@hotmail.com

407.625.8654
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